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Hello, Students & Scholars!

Football is life! February might be the shortest month of the year, but it's got the

biggest game: the Super Bowl. Whether you're excited to watch some American football

(or you're just here for the commercials and snacks) or you want to celebrate that

January is finally over, we've got something for you. We hope you enjoy this issue of the

OIE Friday Greetings newsletter!

OIE & CMU News & Events

Paws to Relax Special Edition:
Rabbit Visit

 Feb. 10 from 7-8 p.m.  

Hop into relaxation mode! Every week, our campus

welcomes some furry friends to help us de-stress, but

this week is extra special — there are bunnies! Take a

moment to unwind and practice mindfulness with these

adorable, fluffy companions. 

Learn More

Big Game Lunch

  Feb. 7 from 11-2 p.m.  

Get ready for the Big Game! Try some iconic foods from

Philly and Kansas City, perfect for fueling your game day

excitement. Whether you're a fan of cheesesteaks or

barbeque, get excited for one of the biggest sporting

events of the year with the ultimate face-off feast.

Learn More

Our Pittsburgh Picks

Super Steelers

  Ongoing  

Want to relive some of the greatest moments in

Pittsburgh's sporting history? Check out the Heinz

History Center's exhibit, Super Steelers! Learn how

professional football got its start (hint, it happened

right here in Pittsburgh) and how the Steelers became a

powerhouse in the league as the first team to win six

Super Bowls.

Learn More

Star Wars Episode IV: A New Hope

  Now through Feb. 9  

With its mythic storytelling, captivating characters,

groundbreaking special effects and iconic musical

scores, enjoy Star Wars like never before. Experience the

scope and grandeur of this beloved film in a live

symphonic concert experience displayed on the big

screen, with its cinematic score performed live by the

Pittsburgh Symphony Orchestra.

Learn More

Have an announcement to share?

If you have an event or announcement that you wish to submit for inclusion in OIE's

Friday Greetings newsletter, please submit it via our Event Submission

Form by Wednesday at 5 p.m. EST for inclusion in the following Friday's newsletter.
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